
Better Roads Ahead



Dear Neighbors and Friends,

I’m thrilled to share the outcome of the 
2024 Utah Republican state convention. 
Phil Lyman emerged as the clear choice for 
governor, winning with 67% of the vote, 
demonstrating his bold vision for Utah and 
genuine engagement with delegates.

However, Governor Cox’s speech at the 
convention was deeply disappointing. He 
attacked delegates and threatened the 
caucus-convention system, aiming to replace 
it with signature gathering, which would 
sideline grassroots voices and allow the 
election system to be controlled by money 
and influence. We cannot let this happen.

I’m honored to represent you in our precinct, I 
urge you to stand up for our values and support 
Phil Lyman. He represents the future of 
grassroots politics in Utah and will defend 
our caucus-convention system.

Join me in spreading the word and 
volunteering for the Lyman for Governor 
campaign. Let’s ensure our voices are 
heard and our system is protected.

Sincerely,


